Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATES AND TIMES: July 20, 2020, 6:00 p.m.; July 21, 2020, 6:00 p.m.; July 22, 2020, 6:00 p.m.

PLACE: webinar link available at www.fdot.gov/equalopportunity

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: 2021 Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Federal Highway and Transit explanation of goals and methodology. Additional information and process for comments and questions available at www.fdot.gov/equalopportunity.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Terry V. Watson at terry.watson@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Terry V. Watson at terry.watson@dot.state.fl.us. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the American Disabilities Act or persons who require translation (free of charge) should contact Terry Watson at terry.watson@dot.state.fl.us at least 7 days prior to the meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
